
Subject: Notification on indirect acquisition of th e Issuer’s shares 
 
Current Report No. 56/2017 
 
The management board of Pfleiderer Group S.A. (the Company) hereby reports that 
on December 19th, 2017 the Company received notification about indirect acquisition 
of the shares of Pfleiderer Group S.A. from Stichting Lindenhaag.  
 
Notification is attached to this report.  
 
Pursuant to the Regulation under art. 70 paragraph 1 of the Act of 29 July 2005 on 
public offer and conditions for introducing financial instruments to an organized 
trading and public companies 
 
 
 
December 19th, 2017 
 
Hour: 19:36 






